
From: Whitmore, Bill <BWhitmore@avdha.nshealth.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 10:56 AM
To: Office

Cc: 'leoglavinemla@kingswest.ca'
Subject: Bill 1

Sirs

I trust this communication method is acceptable to air my opinion and voice my concern over the enactments in Bill 1
for the way Collective Bargaining will be conducted in the future.

Although there are approximately 50 collective agreements in Healthcare, traditionally, Unions with
Multiple Bargaining Units have always attempted to bargain them collectively, and it has been the
Employer that has resisted these. For Example, CUPE has 16 CA'swith Healthcare and Service, and have
Always tried to bargain all of those at 1 table-only the employer has resisted such a streamlined
Approach. By this method, in the past, the Bargaining process was streamlined to 9 or 10 rounds of
Bargaining, a far cry from the 50 being touted in the rhetoric leading up to this legislation.
Further, it is the employers' and their agents that have caused the delays and lack of cooperation
When trying to conduct bargaining. I have expressed these truths and concerns to Mr Glavine in the past, who has
chosen to ignore this, and only listen to the words coming from the employers via the Health Association of Nova Scotia
(H.A.N.S.)

This bill is totally unfair, and has been introduced under false claims by the Minister, who has been
Mislead by H.A.N.S., the agent for the employers of the DHA's.

The unions have proposed an even more streamlined approach by using Bargaining Associations. This should be
explored further, and be taken apart from the rest of the Legislation in Bill 1, so as to be more fair to all Healthcare
workers in the province.

Respectfully
Bill Whitmore

Systems Analyst '•'' •'•'
Information Systems

Annapolis Valley Health

Also

Vice-President

Cupe Local 4150

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - The information contained in this e-mail may be confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. II is intended only
for the use of the authorized individual(s) as indicated in the email message. Any unauthorized viewing, disclosure, copying, distribution or takim; of any action
based on the contents of this material is strictly prohibited. Ifyou have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender as a courtesy and delete the email and
its attachments immediately. Thank you for your cooperation.
AVIS DE CONFIDENTIALITY : Les renseignements inclus dans ce courriel peuvent etre confidentiels, privileges ou autrement proteges contre toute
communication, lis sont transmis a I'intention de la personne autorisee, tel qu'indique dans le message. Toute consultation, divulgation, copie, dislribution ou autre
action non autorisee liee au contenu de ce message est strictement interdite. Si vous avez regu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez en aviser I'expediteur et supprimer
immediatement le message ainsi que toute piece jointe. Merci de votre cooperation.


